
Work experience at The Baths Hall

Our students had a fantastic opportunity to complete work experience at the Baths Hall in Scunthorpe for the Parent and Carer Forum
Conference. 

Our students worked in the kitchen, on digital support and ran a stall to promote Trent View.

This work expeirence opportunity was made possible by the support of our colleagues at North Lincolnshire Council: 

“Creating opportunities for young people with SEND to learn, develop and be part of the community is a huge focus for us in North
Lincolnshire. By providing these opportunities, we are supporting our communities to foster environments where young people with SEND

can contribute and participate, allowing invaluable experiences which can be used to inspire and motivate young people.

Trent View Student's played a huge part in the success of the event and made sure young people with SEND remained at the forefront of
what the conference was about. They demonstrated hard work and professionalism throughout and represented the college and

themselves brilliantly. 

We thank Trent View learners and staff for their participation and look forward to working with them in the near future.”
                                     - Jamie Rowbotham - North Lincolnshire Council 
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Dates for your diary

Spotlight! The Big North Lincolnshire Talent Show will
return on Saturday 26th April 2025 at The Baths Hall.

The areas biggest talent show welcomes applications
from people of all ages and from across North Lincs,
North East Lincs and Lincolnshire. Applications are

open now and will close at midnight on new years eve.
Successful applicants will then be invited to our live

auditions in January. Think you have what it takes to make
it to our live final, or know somebody who might? 

Then please visit
https://www.scunthorpetheatres.co.uk/participation/spot

light/ to apply!

Christmas Dinner will be on
Wednesday 18th December. Students

are welcome to wear a Christmas
Jumper.  

Our pantomime is returning this year!
We are delighted to welcome parents
on Thursday 12th December 1.30pm -

2.30pm. If you wish to reserve a
ticket(s), please email

office@trentviewcollege.co.uk

Our last day of term is Friday 20th December 2024.

https://www.scunthorpetheatres.co.uk/participation/spotlight/
https://www.scunthorpetheatres.co.uk/participation/spotlight/
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26th November 2024

Our catering team worked tirelessly to provide a delicious buffet for the event which
included homemade pumpkin soup (made using pumpkins grown in our polytunnel by

horticulture students) and hand platted bread!

Vol .06 Newsletter

We were delighted to welcome 25 delegates from our central team and other schools
within the Wellspring Academy Trust on 13th November including our CEO, Deputy CEO

and leaders from different schools.

We are working in partnership with With Me in Mind. 

“With Me in Mind is the name of one of the national Mental Health Support Teams (MHSTs) and there are teams
based in both Doncaster and Rotherham. Our service was identified following the release of the Government
Green Paper (2017), “Transforming Children and Young People’s Mental Health” in which there was a focus on

earlier intervention and prevention, especially in, and linked to schools and colleges.”

We were grateful to welcome Emer into college on 20th November to host a Sleep Corridor Workshop to our
students. 

“I really liked the workshop - it helped me learn about how to sleep better” - Holly (Y13)

With Me in Mind will be working with Trent View College to support the wellbeing of our students.

Catering students cook up a storm!

With Me in Mind


